Dear President,

I am deeply saddened by the immense damage which had been caused by the Typhoon Maysak in the Federated States of Micronesia. On behalf of the Government and people of Japan, I would like to express my deepest sympathies to all those in suffering.

The Government of Japan is willing to provide any possible emergency assistance responding to your government's request. I sincerely hope that people in the affected areas will be able to return to their normal life as soon as possible.

Sincerely yours,

Shinzo Abe Prime Minister of Japan

H.E. Mr. Emanuel Manny Mori President Federated States of Micronesia